DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

Rector of the Parish of Byron Bay and the Churchwardens of
St. Paul's Church at Byron Bay, praying that we would by
virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty for the
articles mentioned bleow, to be placed in the Church of St.
Paul, Byron Bay.

Present prayer desk to be replaced with prover desk and stall in timber to match existing timber furniture. The gift of the family of the late MENA HADWELL and MISS E.E. SHRUBB in memory of the late EDMIND, CATUERINE, and BESSIE SHRUBB.

A Bread Box (E.P.N.S.) - The gift of the family of the late PRISCILLA EMILY SHRUBB.

WHEREAS these articles appear to be fitting and seemly to be placed within the House of God.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, ROBERT GORDON, by Divine Providence BISHOP OF GRAFTON.

do hereby grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

Given under our hand and seal this Eighteenth day of February Nineteen hundred and sixty-five and in the Eighth year of our Consecration.

R.G

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices. on the day and year mentioned above.

by me,